Question No: 245

Question: Housing Commission

Date: 17/11/92

Member: Mr CARTWRIGHT

To: MINISTER for LANDS and HOUSING

1. Have the Housing Commission Auditors, KPMG Peat Marwick made any comment
on the annual accounts of the Housing Commission; if so, what were those
comments.

2. Are the auditors now satisfied that Housing Commission loan records are
accurate; if not, what corrective action is envisaged.

ANSWER

1. The auditors KPMG Peat Marwick made no comments regarding 'matters arising
from the audit' for the year ended 30 June 1992.

2. The Auditor-General has given an unqualified audit report for the period.





